
 

 

 

 

 

National Service Scheme 
Report on  

“Painting Competition by Delhi  
Traffic Police” 

12th January, 2023 

“Safety is not expensive, it is priceless” 

The National Service Scheme unit of SLC participated in a 

painting competition conducted by the Road Safety Cell of 

Delhi Traffic Police to mark Road Safety week. This was 

organised at traffic training park, Bal Bhawan on 12th January, 

2023 from 12pm to 2pm. This event was organised to gain 

knowledge about precaution, traffic rules and regulations 

based on road safety. More than 27 girls from the NSS unit 

participated in the painting competition.  

The road safety cell also conducted a short seminar in which 

they spread awareness about road safety. They interacted 

with participants raising the issues of rash-driving, drunk 

driving and road rage with special mention to minor driving. 

The importance of obeying traffic rules while travelling on 

road was discussed. The aim of this road safety week was to 

enhance respect for one’s life and that of other and inculcate 

the sensitivity that each life matters, inspiring everyone to 

act responsibly on the road.   

 



  



 

 

 


